MARCH ON WASHINGTON

The Vietnam War is an issue that we are all too familiar with. There is little that can be said that hasn't been said a thousand times already. One more editorial is not going to end the war, but continued peaceful efforts such as the March on Washington, Saturday April 24, will.

Every month, the Harris polls indicate that an increasing number of Americans are becoming dissatisfied with the Vietnam War. President Nixon is meeting with increased opposition from Congress. The more we pound away at the American consciousness, the sooner this immoral and illegal war will be brought to a peaceful end. Go down to Washington this Saturday, if you can, and let your voice be heard in the name of peace.